
 

As we SEEK To love our neighbor  
and apply radical hospitality, we ask everyone 

to follow these guidelines to keep us safe.

All individuals that are within the high-risk groups and anyone feeling sick, we encourage you to stay at 
home and continue to worship with us virtually.

AT-RISK INDIVIDUALS

WASH YOUR HANDS
Hand washing is one of the most effective actions you can take to reduce the spread of COVID-19.

BEFORE YOU ARRIVE:

NURSERY, CHILDREN’S CHURCH & SUNDAY SCHOOL
Nursery and Children’s Church will not be provided at this time. Children will be seated with their  
parents/guardians for the whole service.  Adult Sunday School classes and small groups that have been 
meeting virtually will continue to do so at this time.  

ONCE YOU ARRIVE:
FACE MASKS
A face covering can slow the spread of the virus and help prevent people from unknowingly 
transmitting it to others.  Facemasks are expected for adults and children 2nd grade and older.  
Masks will be available if you do not have one. 

DAILY SELF-ASSESSMENT
All staff members and volunteers will have their temperatures taken upon arrival.

HAND SANITIZING STATIONS
Hand sanitizing stations are located at all entrances to our buildings and sanctuary as well as throughout 
our campus.  Remember to wash your hands frequently and use hand sanitizer between washings to 
eliminate germs.

PRACTICE SOCIAL DISTANCING
We will be seating you in chairs (CLC) and pews (sanctuary) and will maintain at least 6 feet between 
family units.  Dismissal will be done by sections.  At this time we ask that you do not congregate before 
or after worship services.  

SEATING CAPACITY
To maintain the 6 foot distance requirement by the CDC and Alabama Public Health Dept, we are
limiting the indoor seating capacity for each service.  Reservations will be taken online each Sunday at 
4pm.  Online worship will still be offered through Facebook, YouTube & www.fairhopeumc.org  

SANITATION
Volunteers along with our Custodial Ministry Staff will frequently clean and disinfect any regulary 
touched surfaces such as tables, chairs, pews, restrooms, doorknobs and any items that come into  
contact with attendees between worship services. 

 

If you have any questions please contact the church office at 251-928-1148 


